
 

 

 

Message from Co-ordinator 

 

We had an overwhelming response to the course and had to close the 

registration in just 1 day. This is done keeping in view the limitation of 

the online platform (MSTeam, Zoom, Gmeet, Jiomeet) which do not 

support more than a certain number of participants. We hope to conduct a 

similar course in December-2020 again in Online mode. Interested 

participants are requested to fill the below google form so that they are 

informed early about any such course in future and register in advance if 

they are interested. 

 

https://forms.gle/uze8vMtWuFThdNUy7 

 

 

Sd/- 

Prof. Manish Okade 

Course-coordinator 

 


